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New Request for Hearing 
 
 The Board has modified and updated its Request for Hearing Form.  This form is 
available on the Board’s website. 
 
 Options for the length of hearing on the Request for Hearing Form have been 
modified.  All hearings will be set in ordinary course unless an all-day set is required.   
 
 Please begin using the new form immediately. 
 

https://www.oregon.gov/wcb/hearings/Pages/hrg-forms.aspx

